
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When calling or telephoning please ask for: Mr. Ross Johnston 
 
My Ref: LAF/FA    Your Ref: 10/01369/FUL 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
On behalf of Plymouth local access forum I am writing to object on behalf of my members  
 
1. The lane through to Wolsley road must be kept open, the path has been walked for many 
years by numerous people and remains an easy and ready shortcut. 
 
2. Traffic - The traffic on Normandy hill is a nightmare. No pavement on the upper half and a 
very narrow bridge.Access from the farm lane is very difficult for vehicles, construction lorries 
will cause all sorts of problems. 
 
3. One house very close to one in Wolsley Road, developers say 21m, but still overlooked.  
 
I dont think I have missed anything of my members objections. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ray Fairchild 
Chair, Plymouth Local Access Forum 
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